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December 15, 2021 
Via Electronic Mail 
Mr. Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
ClerksOffice@puc .nh. gov 

Re: DE 20-092 Electric and Gas Utilities 2021-2023- Triennial Energy 
Efficiency Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Attached for filing in the above-captioned docket on behalf of the New Hampshire 
Electric Cooperative, Inc. ("NHEC") please find NHEC' s updated budget for 2021 and budgets 
for the 2022 and 2023 NH Saves programs. Because some ofNHEC' s budget figures were 
inadve1iently omitted from the budget filing made today by the NH Utilities in this docket, 
NHEC respectfully requests that the attached document be substituted for page 4 of 10 of the NH 
Utilities ' filing. Pursuant to Ms. Howland' s letter dated March 17, 2020 indicating that the 
Commission has suspended its rules regarding the filing of paper copies, no such paper copies of 
this letter or the above-referenced document are being filed at this time. 

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing . Thank you for your 
assistance. 

Very truly yours, 

.fa- _/4) ~ ~ 
Susan S. Geiger 
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